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GENERAL FACULTY MEETING 
FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 17, 2000 

 
MINUTES 

 
 
1. Minutes of General Faculty meeting of August 25, 2000 were approved. 
 
2. Brian Ray presented changes in the following courses: 
 

ECO 4935, ECO 4934; MAN 4538, MAN 4539.  The changes were approved. 
 
3. Changes for the CIS program, 2311, 2312, JAVA were approved. 
 
4. Motion made and seconded to adjourn.  Passed 
 

GRADUATE FACULTY MEETING 
NOVEMBER 17, 2000 

 
1. Minutes of the Graduate Faculty meeting August 25, 2000 were approved. 
 
2. Erik Gordon presented changes which the MBA and Masters Committees have approved.  

They are as follows: 
 

MAR 6725; MAN 5148, MAN 5265 which were approved. 
 
3. GEB 5114 was deferred 
 
4. Ginny Maurer discussed MAN 6958 which was approved and a joint degree or MSM/MESS 

which will be presented to the Graduate Council. 
 
5. A proposed Internet MBA program was submitted and approved. 
 
6. Dr. McCollough gave the Dean’s report with a discussion of the salary adjustment plan. 
 
7. Dr. McCollough also presented an update on the EQUIS team visit. 
 
8. Motion made and seconded to adjourn.  Passed 
 
 


